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 The Assembly State and Local Government Committee reports 

favorably Assembly Bill No. 4948. 

 Under current law, a voter may complete and return to the county 

clerk by regular mail an application requesting to receive a mail-in 

ballot. This bill requires the mail-in ballot application form to include 

prepaid postage, to be paid by the State. 


